
PRESCHOOL

Notes and News

GroupMe Guidelines:

Used for school functions only - please do
not post information about parties or other

private events.
Each class is open only to Mom and Dad; do

not let grandparents, aunts, or uncles into
the group.

Predominantly for group/class messaging - it
is best to email or text with individual

questions or notices. 

Reminders

What’s New

SEPTEMBER
2025NEWSLETTER

Upcoming

ATTENTION!

Sept 1            Labor Day Holiday (no school)
Sept 4            Dancing Little Stars Begins
Sept 8            Meal Mondays Begins 
Sept 23/24    Individual and Class Photos 
Oct 2             LCS Fall Holiday (no school)
Oct 13           Teacher Planning (no school)
Oct 31           Annual Costume Party

MEAL MONDAYS

Rebound and Recovery
Have you signed up for our Rebound and Recovery

Parent Engagement program yet? VPK and PK3
parents are invited to be a part of this FSU research

project which is attached to our new social / emotional
curriculum! 

Do you have old kids’ shoes?
Would you check your closets for shoes your children

have outgrown? We are always looking for donations of
clean toddler and preschool sized shoes for families to

borrow when accidents occur. 

Chef Betsy and I have come up with a plan
to offer lunch to our PK2, PK3, and VPK

students on Mondays this year. Registration
will be required. Cost $5 per meal. See

attached flyer for more details.

Hello and Happy Labor Day! 
Now that we have been open for a few weeks, I
want to bring attention to the following areas:

It is important to sign in and out each day;
please use your complete name and not just

your initials.
Please text the school mobile phone or email

me if you are going to be out! 
850-694-2473

It is very important that we have current
medical and vaccination forms on file. Please
make a habit of getting updated forms each

time you have a well check-up!

Annual Costume Party
We are very much looking forward to our annual

Costume Party to be held in Moor Hall October 31,
2025. This is always a wonderful time for the kids,

but we need lots of help from YOU! If you are
available to volunteer to run a booth, please LMK!


